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The Office of Professional
Preparation Services (OPPS) is
now called the Office of
Educator Excellence (OEE).




New program applications and
revisions are accepted in

November and April of each
year. NG




OEE contact information:
NEW EMAIL: MDE-EducatorHelp@michigan.gov

NEW PHONE: 517-241-5000
NEW FAX: 51/7-241-16/0



mailto:MDE-EducatorHelp@michigan.gov



http://www.mirecruit.nesinc.com/

DID YOU KNOW...

Clinical Experiences and Core Practices were
presented to the State Board of Education on

September 11, 20109.

These requirements and practices are to be
incorporated into programs created for the new
certificate structure beginning with the PK-3 and
3-6 grade band programs.



DID YOU KNOW...

For CAEP Accreditation program level review,
Michigan EPPs may choose between SPA

program review and state program review.
CAEP Program Review with Feedback is not

available to Michigan EPPs.



11 Michigan EPPs will host CAEP site visits
between February — December 2019.






Please review the MDE ProPrep website to
assure your institution’s program and contact
information is accurate. See something that
needs adjusting? Contact Dana Utterback at
utterbackd@michigan.gov.



mailto:utterbackd@michigan.gov

Teacher Leader programs are considered
designations, not endorsements and are

not subject to CAEP accreditation
requirements.



DID YOU KNOW...

The teacher
certification
structure will be
implemented in
phases.



DID YOU
KNOW...

The Standards for the

Pre
Ear
anc

naration of Teachers of
y Elementary (PK-3)

Upper Elementary (3-

6) Education were
approved by the State
Board of Education on
November 13, 2018.




See the written update for the
implementation timeline for the Standards
for the Preparation of Teachers of Early
Elementary (PK-3) and Upper Elementary
(3-6) Education.




DID YOU KNOW...

Teams are currently
meeting to review
and revise the 5-9
and 7-12 literacy
and mathematics
endorsement
standards.



DID YOU KNOW...

Stakeholders are
currently meeting to
develop professional
standards for the 5-9
and 7-12 grade
bands.




DID YOU KNOW...

Universities may opt to partner with SCECH sponsors
to offer SCECHs associated for School Counselor

professional development.

Questions about this law and school counselor
credentialing? Contact Beatrice Harrison at

HarrisonB@Michigan.gov.



DID YOU KNOW...

If you wish to have someone added to or removed
from the DARTEP listserv, please use the following link:
https://list.emich.edu/mailman/listinfo/dartep.



